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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

As the matriarch of three generations of Montanians I write for us all saying keep the wildness wild, allowing

hikers, campers and pedal bikers in the mix but don't introduce more motorized vehicles and noises into an area

of peace, tranquility and serene beauty.  Once you lose the wild you can't take it back.  I understand there are

needs for motorized vehicle spaces, but please not here.

 

While my uphill hiking days are over, my younger generations have lots of vitality and frequently hike as a family. 

 

As the bumper sticker says "Keep Montana Wild" ! 

 

Using your "own engine" is part of being healthy: walk, hike, bike are keys to staying Montana strong. 

 

There is nothing better than walking along and seeing the clear streams flowing by.  Again, quiet and beautiful. 

 

As I said before, you can't turn back:  keep the Nez-Perce-

Clearwater National Forest clear, quiet and beautiful for us and the native wildlife. 

 

I appreciate your efforts to get a wide variety and large number of responses, hence my note here.  I hope more

of the responses are similar in nature to mine so that as you do this difficult work you have a large voice for clean

and quiet.


